
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

UPDATED NOTICE TO PROFESSION 

 
The Court has scheduled an Open Forum to 

discuss and review the new Chapter 13 Plan Form to 
be used as of December 1, 2017, as well as the new 
changes to the Federal Bankruptcy Rules, also 
effective December 1, 2017. 
 

The Open Forum will be held on Thursday, 
November 30, 2017, in Courtroom D, 54th Floor U.S. 
Steel Building, Pittsburgh PA beginning at 3:00 PM 
and ending at 4:30 PM. For those who are unable to 
attend in Pittsburgh, you may also participate via 
video conference in Judge Agresti’s Courtroom or in 
the Johnstown Courtroom. 

 
CLE credit may be available at a nominal charge.   

 

 

 

For questions please contact John F. Kroto, Esq. 
at 412-355-3262. 
 
 
 

 

PUBLIC ANNOUNCEMENT 
United States Bankruptcy Court for the Western District of Pennsylvania 

 


